
                                                               PILLATON PARISH COUNCIL   
                        Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting 1/11/ 2016 

ATTENDANCE  Cllrs. Dolley, Martin, Heap, D. Floyd , S. Floyd, Harris and Warne  
APOLOGIES. 
County Councillor D. Pugh.   
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
none.  
PUBLIC FORUM 
There were 4 members of the public present.  
The Police Support Community Officer was happy to report that no incidents had 
taken place in Pillaton over the last months. 
Mr Andrew George of the Cornwall Community Land Trust (CCLT) visited to explain 
to the Council that the CCLT were considering a potential project to build affordable 
homes in the St Mellion area but possibly in Pillaton Parish. There would be a 
survey of housing need by CCLT and then a search for possible siting. It was 
agreed that Pillaton Parish Council would decide in their December meeting what 
involvement Pillaton Council wished with the scheme. 
MINUTES  
The Minutes of 6th October 2016 Council meetings were  
accepted unanimously. 
MATTERS ARISING 
None. 
 PLANNING PERMISSION 
Cllr Martin kindly produced copies of a planning application for a temporary 
horticultural workers mobile home at Orchard Cottage. The Council rejected the 
application on the grounds that the mobile home would not be temporary and was 
living accommodation for the owners.  
FINANCE 
 It was agreed that the precept for 2017 to 2018 would remain largely unchanged at 
£3,875 compared to £ 3,805 for the current year. 
A payment of £271.99 to Mrs Hoskin for gardening at the playing field was approved. 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
Cllr Warne was thanked by the Chairman for repairing the slats on the Village seats 
which were being painted by volunteers.  
The Clerk was asked to write to the Pillaton Horticultural society to enquire if they 
wished to maintain the plants in the playing field.  

Chairman Mr. Dolley................................................... 

  


